
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Letter of Support - Cold Lake Public Library - Farm Credit Canada (FCC) 
AgriSpirit Fund  
 

Meeting Date: March 24, 2020  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
The Cold Lake Public Library are seeking a letter of support to accompany their Farm 
Credit Canada (FCC) AgriSpirit Fund Application.  The Cold Lake Public Library are 
applying for funds to purchase two (2) portable Automated External Defibrillator (AED) 
units for the library. 
 
Specifics on the grant application can be found at: 
 
https://www.fcc-fac.ca/en/community/giving-back/agrispirit-fund.html 
 

 

https://www.fcc-fac.ca/en/community/giving-back/agrispirit-fund.html


 
Background: 
Specifics on the grant application can be found at: 
 
https://www.fcc-fac.ca/en/community/giving-back/agrispirit-fund.html 
 
At Council’s February 11, 2020 Council meeting, Council authorized a letter of support 
to the Cold Lake Library Board to accompany their Community Facility Enhancement 
Program (CFEP) Grant Application to upgrade the ceiling lighting in the children’s area 
of the library. 
 
Also, at Council's February 25, 2020 Council meeting, Council authorized a letter of 
support to the Cold Lake Library Board to accompany their Co-op Community Spaces 
Grant Application to update the flooring in the children’s area of the south branch library. 
 
Alternatives: 
Council may consider the following options: 

1. Motion to provide a letter of support 
2. Defeat a motion to provide a letter of support 

Recommended Action: 
That Council authorize the letter of support, as presented, to the Cold Lake Library 
Board to accompany their Farm Credit Canada (FCC) AgriSpirit Fund Application to 
purchase two (2) portable Automated External Defibrillator (AED) units for the library. 
 

Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 

Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 

https://www.fcc-fac.ca/en/community/giving-back/agrispirit-fund.html

